
10/17/12 - Waffles is doing incredibly well!  The mark in time where I saw a remarkable difference was about six 
months after her surgery, which would have been the past summer in August.  She was outside in the yard playing 
with my other two dogs and luckily I had the camera out.  I think she knew this and decided to ham it up for the 
camera.  She now runs in leaps and bounds, literally!  She even jumps up onto the couch!  I couldn't believe it the 
first time I saw her do it.  Waffles is truly enjoying her new reconstructed knee.  Thank you sooooo much Paws 4 A 
Cure for giving Waffles the ability to live a "dogs life"! 
 
Thankful to you always, 
Amy and Waffles 
 
 

 
 

 


